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Resolution Regarding Link to Libraries from UK Home Page 

 
 
Dave Randall, Judy Lesnaw and Stephanie Aken request that the Senate Council 
make a formal statement regarding a link to the Libraries from UK’s forthcoming 
(new) web page. 
 
Recommendation: That the Senate Council discuss and vote on the 
following motion: 
 

The Senate Council strongly recommends that a link to the 
libraries be retained in any revision of the University of 
Kentucky web page. 


